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PUC is a letter dated 04/04/2003 from the Under
Secretary (Plg. Cell), Govt. of India, Ministry of Home Affairs,

New Delhi addressed among others to the Chief Secretary,

A&N Administration regarding Lok Sabha Starred Question

Dy. No. 11616 asked by Shri Bal Krishna Chauhan for reply

on 08/04/2003 about reservation of OBCs. The Govt. of India

has desired this Administration to send the requisite
information in the prescribed proforma to the Ministry of

Home Affairs by return fax.

In this connection, it may be mentioned that the @

prescribed proforma in which the requisite information is to be
sent to the Govt. of India, said to have been enclosed with the
Govt. of India’s letter dated 04-04-2003 is not received in this
Administration. Therefore, we may request the Under
Secretary, Plg. Cell, Govt. of India, Ministry of Home Affairs to
send a copy of such proforma to this Administration
immediately to facilitate to furnish the reply, if approved.

A draft fax message is put up for perusal and approval @
please.

M q-Y- 9}/
Research Officer (TW)
(C. F. No.: '1‘2(—Pq-2) ’
Directgr (TW)

%’0 CJJ\UU@. %IM\\ &“&@

Ry o 8




